NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Before the
Board of Skamania County Commissioners

PURPOSE: The Skamania County Board of Commissioners hereby gives notice that the 2023
Preliminary Budget has been completed and placed on file for the ensuing fiscal
year. A public hearing will be held to consider adoption of the 2023 Preliminary
Budget.

Any taxpayer may appear and be heard for or against any part of the budget. County
officials in charge of departments may be questioned, by the Commissioners or any
taxpayer present, concerning itemized estimates of revenues and expenditures for
their department. Commissioner Meetings are open to public attendance.

Written testimony/comments to be considered at the public hearing by the Board
of Commissioners must be received by the Clerk of the Board by 12:00 PM on the
Monday preceding the date of the public hearing. Send to Skamania County
Board of Commissioners, Attn: Debbie Slack, Clerk of the Board, PO Box 790,
Stevenson, WA 98648 or slack@co.skamania.wa.us. Anyone interested may
appear and be heard.

Copies of the 2023 Preliminary Budget are available to the public in the
Commissioners’ Office, Room 15, 240 NW Vancouver Avenue, Stevenson, WA or
may be viewed on the County’s website at www.skamaniacounty.org

DATE: Tuesday, November 8, 2022

TIME: 5:30 PM

PLACE: Skamania County Courthouse, Room No. 18 (lower level)
240 NW Vancouver Avenue
Stevenson, WA.

The Skamania County Courthouse is accessible for persons with disabilities. Please
let us now if you will need any special accommodations in order to attend the
meeting. (509) 427-3706.

DATED this 11th dz of October 2022,

Debbie Slack
Clerk of the Board

Publish: October 19" and October 26", 2022



